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Kent County Administrative Complex to Conduct Fire Drill on October 30th 

 
Kent County, DE – The Kent County Administrative Complex at 555 Bay Road in 
Dover will conduct a fire drill on Wednesday, October 30th at 10:00 A.M. This 
important exercise is designed to ensure that our safety procedures are effective 
and that everyone knows how to respond in an emergency. 
 
During the drill, all employees and any customers present in the building will be 
evacuated to ensure full compliance with our safety protocols. For customers who 
prefer to avoid the evacuation process, we recommend conducting your business 
after 11:00 A.M. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to maintain a safe 
environment for everyone. 
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